
Notice of Labor Certification Filing  

NOTICE OF FILING OF APPLICATION UNDER THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF 

LABOR'S PERMANENT LABOR CERTIFICATION PROGRAM  

 

An application concerning the employment of one or more alien workers for the 

following permanent position will be filed with the Department of Labor. This Notice of 

Filing will be posted for 10 consecutive business days, ending between 30 and 180 

days before filing permanent labor certification application. 

 

Notices will only be posted on this site in conjunction with the actual filing of an 

application. If there is no recent labor certification application activity, this page will not 

contain any notices. Current notices are listed below. Please click to review.This notice 

is provided in compliance with 20 CFR 656.10(d).  Any person may provide 

documentary evidence bearing on the application to the Certifying Officer of the U.S. 

Department of Labor at the following 

address:                                                                          

Certifying Officer                                                                        

U. S. Department of Labor                                                                       

Employment & Training Administration                                                                        

Harris Tower                                                                        

233 Peachtree Street, Suite 410                                                                          

Atlanta, GA 30303 

Current Notice(s): 

None 
 


